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AN UPDATE ON CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019 (COVID-19) 
Thursday, March 12, 2020 

 

There is nothing more important to RiverPointe than the safety of our residents, 

their family, guests and our staff. 

For 32 years we have diligently worked to ensure that RiverPointe is clean top to 

bottom. We have always exceeded the industry standard. Now, in light of the 

Corona Virus and the CDC guidelines we have doubled our efforts and will continue 

to do so until daily life moves back to normal! 

We want you to feel comfortable visiting RiverPointe. However, if you are unwell, 

or you’ve traveled recently to a location suspect for COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please 

stay home to care for yourself. RiverPointe will here with the same quality of 

staffing, excursions and in-house offerings when life returns to normal.  

Until current CDC guidelines change, RiverPointe will not be encouraging or 

scheduling activities with our residents that include gathering of groups of people.  

We are not quarantined; we have no known residents or guests with COVID-19 or 

even the flu for that matter. We simply ask that all visitors use discernment when 

determining whether a visit to RiverPointe is needed. 

With age comes experience and we will move through, and out of this one just as 

we’ve done in all other “storms”. 

Regards, The Management at RiverPointe Senior Living of Littleton 

http://www.riverpointeseniorliving.com/

